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ANNIE ARMSTRONG 

OFFERING  
 

The offering goal  
for this year is:  

 

$70 Million 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER 
 

MARCH 6-13, 2022 
 



  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hosted by 
Immanuel 

 
Directed by Jesse McKay 

 
March 7-10 

 
9:00 – 2:00 

 
Cost: $20 

 
  Monday       –   Friends 
  Tuesday       –  Rivals 
  Wednesday –  Partners 
  Thursday     –  All In 
 
  We will provide drinks    
  and snack each day. 
 

Camper must bring a  
sack lunch. 

 
Games – Stories -  

Worship – plenty of fun! 
 

Wilson County Baptist Association 

 

DAY 
CAMP 

 

 
OUR NEXT  

EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

April 21, 2022 
11:00 a.m. 

 
Immanuel Baptist 

 
Jeff Pratt, Devotional 

 
Please RSVP to the WCBA 

Office by April 13. 
 

615-444-8820 or by email to 
wcba@wcbamissions.com 

 

 
 

 

 
Monday: FRIENDS; Tuesday: RIVALS; Wednesday: TEAMMATES; 

Thursday: YUCKS 
Over 175 different and unique GAMES plus a missionary and Bible 
story each day. 
DIRECTOR: Bradly Vickers  TIME: 9:00 – 2:00 
  

COST: $25 for entire week or $10/day 
 
May 31 – June 3:     New Middleton Baptist Church 
June 20-23:  Lebanon Day Camp at Cedar Creek 
July 11-14:  Alexandria/Watertown at West Main in  

Alex. 
July 18-21:  Mt. Juliet at Victory 
We are in the process of working out details of one more July 5-7  

      (3 day) 
 

Day Camps…One Last Summer 
Mark  your calendar – we are coming to a church near you! 

 

  
Special Needs 

Bowling and Worship 
 

DATE CHANGE 
Sunday, April 24 

 
Bowling World  

in Lebanon 
 

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
 
 

                                                                                                

 For Our Youth… 
Middle TN YEC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
March 11-12 

 
Doors open at 6 pm on 
Friday. 
 
Conference ends 
Saturday around noon. 
 
At New Vision Baptist 
Church in 
Murfreesboro. 
 

 
Coming this summer 
YEC Summer Camps. 
 
At Carson Springs 
June 20-24 
 
At Linden Valley  
June 27-July 1 
 
 

DOM SEARCH COMMITTEE 
 

Jon Ferguson, Chairman; Rebecca Case, Secretary; 
Terry Wrye; Rebecca Riddle; Todd Capps 
 
They have started the PROCESS. Pray for each one 
of these individuals. Pray for the search. Attend the 
input meetings that they have set up for Lebanon, 
Mt. Juliet, and Watertown. Pray for God’s man for 
this great Association. 
 
God has got a person who He has fitted for Wilson 
County and the work of impacting lives for eternity! 
He has greater things that churches working 
together will do for the spread of His name and His 
glory! 
 

 

Minister’s Breakfast - Wilson County Right to Life 

All Wilson Co. pastors or other pro-life church leaders 
and spouse are invited to join us for our Wilson 
Co.Right to Life Pastors & Ministers Prayer and 
Information Breakfast on Tuesday March 8, 2022 from 
9 to 11 AM.. We will share updates of upcoming pro-
life activities and opportunities in which you might 
want to get involved in our county as well as in the 
state pro-life outreach. 

wilsoncountyrighttolife.com 

 
WMU Spring Retreat will be on Saturday April 30th 
at 9:30 a.m. at Immanuel Baptist Church.  Our 
theme will be "Relentless Witness"  based on 
Hebrews 10:39 
 
Please ask your church WOM Director for more 
details.   
 

WMU NEWS 
 

 

         Sunday, March 13! 

 



  
 

 

 
Associational Children’s Camp 

July 25-29 
Cost: $260/participant 

At Longview Ranch in Mosheim, Tennessee 
 

  Camp Director: Dave Shelley 
  Camp Pastor:    Ben Graham 
  Camp Worship: Jacob Lannom 
 
  A Place to worship, to play, to fish, to eat and a  
  400 foot water slide through the mountains of 
  East Tennessee! 
 
  -------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

State Sunday School Training for Leaders 
 

August 15 at Victory 
 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

This will be led by a team from the TBMB. 
 

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Old Fashioned Revival 
 

September 25-27 at Immanuel 
 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Willie McLauren, preaching each night 
 

Plenty of special music from our churches. 
 

 
Sunday, March 6 
Hillcrest 6:00 pm 

Travis Humes Ordination 
into Gospel Ministry 

 
  -------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Sunday, March 13 10:30 a.m. 

Commissioning Service  
International Mission Board 

Hope Church 
 
  -------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Friday, April 29 -  Saturday, April 30 
Engaging Truth Conference 

Journey Church 
 

  -------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Sunday, May 1 
 

Fall Creek’s 200th Birthday Celebration  
 

Morning Service starts at 10:00 
 

Giving God the glory for ALL that He has done 
 

Dave Shelley, preaching 
 

Lunch at 11:30 
 

Afternoon service following lunch with former 
pastors sharing memories and much more. 

 
 

       Mark Your Calendars                         Coming Events at Churches 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VBS TRAINING 
 

Hillcrest Baptist Church 
 

April 19, 2022 
6:30-8:30 pm 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Associational Bible Drill 
 

Fall Creek  
Baptist Church 

 
April 24, 2022 

 

  

Regional Bible Drill 
Tulip Grove  

Baptist Church 
 

April 30, 2022 
 

Registration begins at 
9:00 a.m. 

 
 

 



  
 

 

 Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
www.wcbamissions.com  

 

 

 

 

 

BCM is still going strong and the spring semester is already flying by! We have completed four out of the seven weeks of 
our Bible study and are seeing some really good discussions stem from our study material. Our BCM band has done a 
great job in leading worship every Tuesday whether it is after Bible study or for our monthly worship night. Lunches are 
back up and going! We started the first lunch strong with 148 students coming by for free Chick-Fil-A! We also reached 
the wrestling team and men and women’s basketball by providing over 60 sports snack bags for them as they traveled to 
their matches and games. It was so encouraging seeing their smiling faces be so grateful that local churches cared 
enough to donate snacks to them and that students at Cumberland put the bags together. We are also so grateful for 
your support in reaching our athletes. We are currently in need of more snacks to be able to continue to make the bags. 
If your church would like to donate granola bars, peanut butter and crackers, cheese and crackers, or any sort of 
individually wrapped snacks please let Darrin or Kezney know! 

Please be in prayer for the 28 students and leaders going to Orange Beach, AL on our spring break mission trip from 
March 5th-10th. We are expectant that God will do great thing in our students and the lives that will be ministered to. 
Thank you all for your love, support and prayers. It is such a great joy to see the Lord at work on the campus of 
Cumberland University. 

 

 

 

 

 

Macy York (right) and 
Emily Maxfield (left) 
loving their small group 
Bible study 


